
 

Matthew S. Joffe is the Director of Outreach and Education in the 
Wellness Center. He is also the college 504/ADA Compliance 
Officer. He started working at the college in August 1994. His 
primary role is to provide education and training workshops for 
faculty, staff and students. His focus is to also develop in-service 
trainings that will increase awareness of the referral process to the 
Wellness Center as well as present on topics that are pertinent to 
the College community.  

 


